HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
MALTA

Dated : 9th August 2024

Notice of Cancellation of Tender No : Val/Admn/551/06/2018

Since bidders have informed that they are unable to participate in bidding
process owing to technical and operational issues, the Tender with reference
no. Val/Admn/551/06/2018 and tender ID 2024_MEA_764899_1 for ‘Tender
for hosting, re-design and management of website of High Commission of
India, Malta.’ is being cancelled. A revised tender will be issued shortly.
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Sanjeev Kumar Goel
(Head of Chancery)



